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   Items for Newsletter by 12 noon each Friday to: fjuo8245@yahoo.com                                         
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  Collections  
August:    £1,000.00 + £767.00 by direct debit, and £40.00 for Sierra Leone O.A.R. Mission. 
September: £670.00 + £767.00 by direct debit. 
October:     £540.00 + £767.00 by direct debit, £60.00 for Sierra Leone O.A.R. Mission.                        

Thank you. 
 
Confessions 
If you would like to receive the Sacrament of Reconciliation (Confession), please see Fr Frank 
after the 9.30am daily Mass. 
 

 Pope Francis’ November Prayer Intention: Let us pray that all parents who mourn 
the loss of a son or daughter find support in their community, and they receive peace of heart 
from the Spirit of Consolation. See also https://thepopevideo.org/ 

  
Catholic University Chaplaincies  
A new website has been set up to help young people find their Catholic chaplaincy when they 
arrive at college or university this autumn – catholic@university.org.uk 
 
Music in church, Sunday 9.30am Mass  
Entrance: No. 195 Hail, Redeemer, King divine! Glory: No. 491 Sing to God a song of glory. 
Communion: No. 381 O bread of heaven. Recessional: No. 84 Christ is our King, let the 
whole world rejoice. 
 

34th Sunday in Ordinary Time, Christ the King 
24 November 2024 

Psalter 2   Year B 
 



Some good news to celebrate this week 

 Two parishioners (Sue Dummett and Valerie Howard) who have volunteered to count 
the collection will receive some training on Tuesday. 

 Elizabeth Earland has confirmed that she will be able to play the organ once a month. 

 The heating is working well and we are happy with the controls in the sacristy. 
 

November remembrance list 
During the month of November we remember those who have died. There are special 
envelopes, or any envelope will do, into which you can place the list of the dead you want to 
pray for and place them in the box on the altar. Those entered on the List will be remembered 
at all Masses throughout the month of November. 
 
Advent Retreat  
‘Jesus is coming: why?’ led by Fr Jon Bielawski, Sat 7th Dec, St Rita’s centre. Coffee/tea on 
arrival at 9.30am, talk at 10am, post-talk questions and reflections 11.05am, adoration in 
silence (with an opportunity for Confession) at 12pm, lunch at 1pm, Mass at 2.45pm, depart at 
3.30pm. £25 for the day, inc. lunch. Booking by phone, email, or online, pay on the day. St 
Rita’s Centre Telephone 01404 42635 Email admin@stritascentre.org 

 
Mass readers 
DATE FIRST READING SECOND READING BIDDING PRAYERS 
 23 Nov.    2024 
 24 Nov.    2024 

Paul Doyle Etta Deakin Tamara Snell 

 30 Nov.    2024 
   1 Dec.    2024 

John Paul Hay Debbie Stuart Daniel Hay 

Saturday evening Mass Coordinator: Ian Stuart Mob. 07816787848, Email: istuart888@gmail.com 
Sunday morning Coordinator: Cindy Yeoman-Edwards Mob. 07910264888, Email: cindyaedwards@yahoo.com 
New volunteers to read, please, contact Ian (for Sat. 6.00pm Mass) or Cindy for (Sunday 9.30am Mass). 

 
Safeguarding   
All members of our parish community have a responsibility to ensure that our children and 
vulnerable adults are safe at all times. For a church to be a holy place and achieve its mission, 
it must first be a safe place, so the importance of safeguarding within the culture of the Church 
cannot be over-emphasized. Of course, no one wants to think that someone in their parish 
community might abuse a child or vulnerable adult, or that they might be being abused within 
their family. Unfortunately, our church communities are not immune to these sad realities. 
Therefore, it is essential that we do all in our power to prevent abuse, and to respond 
appropriately when abuse happens. The online national CSSA website is available to all 
parishioners and gives details of our national policies and guidance.  

 
Caritas November Newsletter 
https://tinyurl.com/4b9chyn9 to read the latest news about upcoming events and love in action 
around the diocese in the November Caritas newsletter. 

 
 


